REGD/E-MAIL

From

The Director General Higher Education, Haryana

Shiksha Sadan, Sector-5, Panchkula
To

The Principal
Government PG College, Sec-1, Panchkula,

Memo No. DHE-010019/6/2020-Coordination-DHE
Dated Panchkula, the 9|g/%”

Subject:- Regarding permission for admission for B.P.Ed Programme in offline
mode in Govt. P.G. College Sector-1, Panchkula.
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Kindly refer to your office letter No. 832/25 dated 26.05.2025 on the
subject cited above.

| have been directed to inform you that Government PG College. Sec-1
Panchkula is hereby allowed the admission for B.P.Ed. Programme through
offline mode for the upcoming session. You are requested to share the
admission data of the above said course with IT Cell(HE) e-mail id
itcell.dghe.hry@gmail.com of this office in Excel sheet and maintain
coordination with the IT Cell.

Joint Director
for Director General

Haryana,
&

igher Education
chkula




